VASA Board of Directors Minutes
October 10, ,2022
VASA HQ

Adam Lane calls the meeting to order at 6:00pm
Roll Call:

BoD Reps in person: Chris Putney, Chad Letourneau, Mike Coleman, Gordon Pirie
Mark Carpenter, Jess Tatro, George Barton, Mike Moyer,

Ted Lane, Mike Small, John Hull, Dennis Goyette, Dorran Dougherty, Chris Hill, Steve Mosher,
Adam Lane, Lloyd Church,Gary Nolan, Katlin Wheatley, Tim Joyle

BoD Reps online: Joe Pelkey, Spencer Leggett, Bart Howes, Mike Coleman, Fred Elliot,
Ethan Hill

Staff (non-voting): Danny Hale, Carson Anderson, Jm Dwinell

Secretary’s Report: It is asked if there are any questions of changes needed. Nothing is
brought up, Steve Mosher motions to accept the Secretary’s Report as written, seconded by
Ted Lane, All in favor, none opposed, motion carries.

Treasurer’s Report: It is asked if there are any questions of changes needed. Nothing is
brought up, Fred Elliot motions to accept the Treasurer’s Report, seconded by Steve Mosher,
All in favor, none opposed, motion carries.

Trail Report: Jim: TAD sales winding down. Looking at adding a volunteer check box to the
form. Working on project and data tracking.

Ethan: David is working in Ira for WRASC then on to Danby. Danny will be working in new trail in
Concord for TOW made possible by the new state highway access permit we got. We received
both of our RTB grants submitted this year, one for a section of class 4 road in Hardwick and
one for the trailhead in Sutton. We would like to incorporate an anniversary logo on the TAD and
paper maps, the sooner we can get that together the better, so we are prepared for sales at the
beginning of the year. Please keep getting the word out to volunteers to avoid nailing signs to
trees.

Danny: Registrations for TADs, going to work with legislation

There has been a new game warden interpreting state statute in a way that requires people
have their ATV registered in the state they live in.

Annual meeting-

The Southern VT Trail Riders will be hosting our annual meeting on July 11, 2022 at 11 am,
lunch followed at noon. We need every club to provide a tshirt that will be turned into a blanket
that will be raffled off at the annual meeting. We are also asking that every club donate a prize
for the 25 Anniversary party that can be raffled off.

Ted Lane motions to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm seconded by. All in favor, none opposed,
motion carried.

carries.

Minutes submitted by Katlin Wheatley on October 18, 2022



